BOARD OF GOVERNORS
OF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM
January 14, 1944

Iffice Correspondence Date

To. Chajrman Eccles Subject:

From Mr. Carpenter

At the meeting of the Board yesterday, following a dis-
cussion of the program for the meeting to be held on Monday, January
17, 1944, under Mr. Hancock's direction, approval was given to a
motion by Mr. Evans that the memorandum enclosed with your letter of
December 16, 1943, to Mr. Baruch be approved. In taking this action
it was understood that you would be at liberty at the meeting on
January 17 to present the memorandum as a general statement of the

Board's views.
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